
Astrophysics Advisory Committee (APAC) meeting change 
 
In accordance with the Federal Advisory Committee Act, the National Aeronautics and Space 
Administration (NASA) announces that the planned meeting on June 29-30, 2021, of the 
Astrophysics Advisory Committee is cancelled. The cancellation of this meeting is due to NASA 
administrative priorities. 
  
In lieu of the meeting of the Astrophysics Advisory Committee, the NASA Astrophysics 
Division will conduct a public symposium using the agenda of the cancelled Astrophysics 
Advisory Committee meeting.  A panel of experts will ask questions of the speakers at this 
public symposium. This form of meeting is sometimes referred to as a Meeting of Experts. 
  
The agenda for the public symposium, including the remote connection information for this 
virtual meeting, may be found on the homepage of the Astrophysics Advisory Committee 
at https://science.nasa.gov/researchers/nac/science-advisory-committees/apac. 
  
The public may submit and upvote comments/questions ahead of the meeting through the 
website https://arc.cnf.io/sessions/qgpt/#!/dashboard.  
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